The District has executed a new contract with the USDA for feral hog trapping, effective
October 1st.

The USDA's scope of services includes the use of live-capture traps, trail cameras, night vision,
thermal imagers, and suppressed firearms.

Two traps will remain on property at all times, with the option to increase up to five traps
depending on activity. Hog populations tend to follow seasonal patterns, so trap deployment
will be adjusted accordingly. CDD staff will continue to support these efforts to mitigate
ongoing feral hog impacts in the Community.
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As a reminder, our community is surrounded by conservation areas owned by the CDD,
Charlotte County, and the State. The hogs roam these areas in search of food.

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support.



